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The following is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Deputy Secretary Sullivan met with Libyan Prime Minister Fayez al-Sarraj
today in Tunis to affirm the United States’ continued partnership with Libya
and the Government of National Accord, and the United States’ commitment to
helping the Libyan people realize a more stable, unified, and prosperous
future. The Deputy Secretary thanked Prime Minister al-Sarraj for his
leadership and efforts to advance political reconciliation in Libya and for
his stalwart partnership in countering terrorism and defeating ISIS.
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